
June 14th, 1922

The Editor School Page, 
The Evening Mail,
25 City Hall Place,
^ew York.

Dear Sir:
I heg to acknowledge receipt of 

your letter of June 9th addressed to Sir Arthur 
Currie, Principal of this University.

I regret to have to inform you 
that Sir Arthur is not attending the convention 
of the National Education Association. He is* 
at pre ent in r/estem Canada where he expects to 
remain for some time.

Yours faithfully.

Secretary


